
10 Nov 2022 

 

TO:             Board and Staff 

FROM:      Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:  AuxAir Report for October 2022 

 

We had very few flights during October due to the new FY budget issues, but our flights are starting to 
increase. 

We do continue to train new Observers, Aircrew, and Pilots.  

Our bi-monthly Squadron Dinner/Meeting was held on October 18 and we discussed a number of 
aviation safety related issues. 

We, also, had our National aviation telephone call where we reviewed national policy items and 
discussed various concerns and issues important to auxair. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Olson 

DSO-AV 

    


